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ATTN:  Sen. Jon Erpenbach

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  Some of the instructions were a little vague.  You may, therefore, wish to review
my treatments to ensure that your intent is effectuated.  In several instances where
I believe more clarification may be necessary, I have included notes within the text of
the draft.  Also, because it appears that this draft will work a significant alteration of
the land information program, I have removed the analysis from the draft pending
finalization of the draft language.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Eric V. Mueller
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−7032
E−mail:  eric.mueller@legis.wisconsin.gov


